
ENGINEERS WEEK EVENT 
 

VIRTUAL PANEL 
 

ENGINEERING CAREER OPPORTUNITIES  
ON THE NEIGHBOR ISLANDS 

 
The Hawaii Society of Professional Engineers (HSPE) Maui 

Chapter will be hosting a virtual panel on career opportunities on 
the neighbor islands.  Panelist will be from Maui, Kauai, and the 
Big Island and will be available to discuss career opportunities 

and growth, and development as an engineer. 
 

If you are from a neighbor island, have considered  
moving to neighbor, or just want to talk with engineering  

professionals, please join us at one of the panel times below.  
Please note that space is limited to 10 students per session. 

 
Tuesday, February 22, 2022 3:00 to 4:00pm 
Friday, February 25, 2022 3:00 to 4:00pm 

 
 

Please RSVP by February 18 to:  
 

Troy Ching 
HSPE Maui Chapter President 

hspemaui@gmail.com 
   


